Mayor Edwin Lee 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place Room 200 San Francisco CA, 94102

December 11, 2016

Dear Mayor Lee

I greatly appreciate the trust you have put in me by appointing me to the Recreation and Parks Commission. While I strongly believe in the importance of public service and appreciate the opportunity to once again serve the City and County of San Francisco, it has become apparent that the immediate responsibilities and travel schedule of my day job will make it difficult for me to attend a number of critical upcoming commission meetings.

So, it is with regret and sense of duty and responsibility to the City that I love, that I submit this letter as my official of resignation from Recreation and Parks Commission. I look forward to working with you in the near future and other opportunities to serve the City and County of San

Francisco.

Sincerely,

Jason Char

Resident, District 8

Cc: London Breed, President, Board of Supervisors Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors